Report to the NFOG Fund

The Icelandic Society for Obstetrics and Gynaecology, FÍFK had its annual general meeting in Reykjavík 11.4.2015.

We are grateful to the NFOG Fund which through grant NF15044 supported the visit of Professor Oskari Heikinheimo from Helsinki to the meeting. Professor Heikinheimo Gave a lecture on the abort service in Finland and what can be learned from the Finnish Central registry. The information gives better understand particularly what women come for repeated abortion and what kind of contraception is most likely to make women less likely to come for repeated abortion.

There was very good attendance with lively questions and discussion after the lecture.

Professor Heikinheimo also gave a short talk about the upcoming NFOG congress in Helsinki in the summer of 2016.

We thank the NFOG Fund for the support.

Alexander K Smárason President of the Icelandi Society of Obstetrics and Gynaecology, FÍFK